WVE Property Owners Association, Inc.
Waterview Estates LLC
PO Box 23670
Little Rock, AR 72221-3670
(501) 221-1888 (501) 221-1897 (fax)

July 20, 2017

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
Enforcement Branch, Office of Water Quality
5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317

RE: WVE Property Owners Association, Inc.
AFIN 60-02318; NPDES Permit AR0O050393

Dear Sir or Madam:

National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) permit AR0050393 for WVE Property Owners
Association, Inc. (WVE) was renewed and became effective on March 1, 2017. Part Il, Condition No. 5 of
the renewed permit required submittal of a plan for compliance with new Total Residual Chlorine (TRC)
limits. The plan should include development of and an implementation schedule for Best Management
Practices (BMPs) to reduce TRC in the effluent to non-toxic levels. WVE is submitting this document as

fulfillment of this permit requirement.

In order to reduce TRC in effluent, WVE will evaluate the use of lower dosage chlorine tabs. The
evaluation will attempt to determine the lowest chlorine dosage that is consistently effective for
disinfection of the effluent. If necessary, a dechlorination tablet feeder will be added to the contact
chamber to remove excess TRC prior to discharge. Implementation of these BMPs is anticipated within

60 days of this letter.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact Shirley Davis at (501)
221-1888.

Sincerely,

Rick Ferguson




